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Hello Everyone,  

Welcome back trusted servants. I hope that you enjoyed having August off because the upcoming months will 

be very busy.  

I had the pleasure of attending the SENY Area 49 Election Assembly on September 8, 2024. I was there but 

placed in the Observation room because the DCMC, Kimberly, was there and I didn’t have voting privileges.  

I would like to congratulate the newly elected SENY Area 49 Panel 75 officers.  

Nisaa A – Delegate 

Paola A – Alt-Delegate 

Raj – Area Chair 

Eric O – Treasurer  

Justin – Registration Chair 

Ray W – Technology and Community Officer 

There’s a new centralized calendar of events on aa.org. Go to https://www.aa.org/events 

Two Nonalcoholic (Class A) trustee vacancies will occur on the General Service Board at the 

conclusion of the 75th General Service Conference, held in April 2025. 

There’s a Vacancy for a 2025 US Trustee at Large - At the General Service Conference in April 2025, Class 

B regional trustees from the East Central and Southeast regions will be elected to succeed Cathi C. and Tom 

H., respectively. While a background with business or other professional experience is helpful, the General 

Service Board is also interested in other strengths that regional trustees can bring. 

QUALIFICATIONS are ten years of sobriety is recommended but is not mandatory. Candidates should have 

experience in both Conference Area and local A.A. service. They should have the background and the 

willingness to make decisions on matters of A.A. policy and should recognize that trustees serve the entire 

Fellowship rather than geographical areas. In seeking applications for vacancies in Alcoholics Anonymous, the 

Fellowship is committed to creating a large file of qualified applicants that reflects the inclusiveness and 

diversity of A.A. itself. 

Registration has opened for the International Convention on September 10, 2024. The International 

Convention will take place from July 3 - 6, 2025, in Canada at the Vancouver Convention Centre and BC Place 

Stadium. The Convention theme is Language of the Heart. Please go to the website for registration 

information.  

The website is: https://www.aa.org/international-convention 

Yesterday, I attended the 1st Group Anniversary for Serenity Sisters. It was a phenomenal celebration 

of the group’s 1st year. At this celebration of the group’s 1st year, there were speakers, amazing food, 

creative delicious desserts, beverages, and coffee. Serenity Sisters is a closed women’s meeting that 

meets at 755 Waverly Avenue, Holtsville, NY on Thursdays at 7 pm.   

Thank you for allowing me to serve,  

 

Regina C 

Alt- DCMC Suffolk General Service 

alt-dcmc@aasuffolkgs-ny.org 
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